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Results from Federal Subsistence Board Work Session 

During their February 7, 2024, Fisheries Resource Monitoring Plan (Monitoring Plan) work session, the 
Federal Subsistence Board (Board) discussed recommendations on the 2024 Fisheries Resource 
Monitoring Plan, discussed updates and revisions to the Regional Advisory Council Correspondence 
Policy, and received a briefing on Federal Subsistence Management Program dialog with the Pacific 
Salmon Commission regarding a transboundary fishery.  

The Board approved the 2024 Monitoring Plan and approved the updated Regional Advisory Council 
Correspondence Policy. The Board also confirmed the 2024-26 Wildlife Regulatory meeting to be held 
April 2-5, 2024. 

 
Additional information on the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web at 
www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 

 

Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and notifications 
on the Federal Subsistence Management Program, you may subscribe for regular updates by emailing 
fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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